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Cheyenne Hall 
Cheyenne is a senior at BMHS. Over the summer of 2015, she was chosen to be a 
member of Attorney General Mike DeWine's 2015-2016 Teen Ambassador Board. The 
board is open to high school juniors and seniors who serve for one year, advising the 
office on issues relating to teens and working with their peers to develop solutions. This 
Teen Ambassador Board has more than 170 members hailing from 44 counties and 
more than 110 schools. The average GPA of the ambassadors is 3.8. 

Cheyenne also had a role last year in "House Not Home," the Scenarios USA short film 
about transgender awareness. It was shown at the Cleveland International Film Festival 
and on Showtime. 

David Rogers 
David has a big idea. He started a group called, "David's Big Idea Against Autism." David, 
who is a 6th grader at Ford Intermediate School, was elected class president of his unit 
class. He has autism and is legally blind. He wants to raise money for a classmate, 
Cassidy, who is non-verbal and autistic, to have a service dog. In November of last year, 
David shared his big idea in front of Ford's PTA and word of David's Big Idea has spread 
ever since.  

On Friday, January 8, Wags4Kids will meet with students for a fun, interactive assembly. 
David, along with Ford PTA, is sponsoring Wags4Kids week next week. For $1 a day, 
students can take part in the following dress up days: 

Tuesday, 1/12 - Cavs Day 
Wednesday, 1/13 - Titans Day 
Thursday, 1/14 - Pajama Day 
Friday, 1/15 - Hawaiian Shirt or Hat Day 

 

Karen Rhode introduced Traci Silvestro, Brook Park Memorial Elementary 
School third grade gifted teacher who was chosen by the Ohio Association of 
Gifted Children’s Teacher of the Year.  This is the highest honor a teacher can 
receive from the OAGC. 

 

The Board of Education recognized Connie Stidham, art teacher, and the 
students from Big Creek Elementary School for providing the art display in 
the board room this month. 

 

Treasurer's Update 
The Treasurer updated the Board regarding the proposal to employ a collection 
agency to assist with the collection of fees.  In addition, he discussed with the Board 
payment options for fees associated with the new credit card program for student 
fees.  The Treasurer also discussed with the Board cost savings that will be 
generated from a new banking contract. 

 

Superintendent Sheppard reported to the Board about his positive 
experience at the Bye-Bye Birdie play held at Ford Intermediate School and 
how impressed he was with the event. 

 

 






















